
NEWSLETTER
NOVEMBER 2024

Uniform Sale
Success!
The school uniform sale marked the
first fundraising event for the new
PTA committee & we were
delighted the event raised £300 for
the school!

A huge thank you to all of you who
came to support the event either
through volunteering or
purchasing uniform. The children
should now be well kitted out for
the rest of term!

A special thanks to Jemima Joyce
for leading the organisation of the
event & to George Fixsen for co-
ordinating the flower
arrangements! These were a sell-
out success on the day!

Upcoming Events This
Term:

Non Uniform Day & Christmas Fayre
Donations Morning
Thursday 21st November 8.30-9am
Junior & Infant School 

Parent’s Mixer Evening
Wednesday 27th November 7pm 
The Bull Wargrave

Christmas Fayre
Saturday 30th November 1-4pm
Junior School
Grandparents & friends of Wargrave
most welcome!

Festive School Disco
Friday 13th December, Junior School
Infants 5-6pm
Juniors 6.30-7.30pm 

Keep up to date with all the
latest PTA news & events by

following us on Instagram
@robertpiggottPTA

Casino & Live Music
Saturday 30th November 7.30pm
Woodclyffe Hall
PTA are a local beneficiary of the event

Festive Family Quiz - more details coming soon!



Remember to bring your donations this Thursday 21st
November as part of the non uniform day!

Santa Claus is coming to Town!
We’re thrilled Santa’s Grotto will be making its return at this year’s Christmas Fayre!  Children can

enjoy writing their letters to Santa and even receive a fun festive tattoo while they wait to meet
Father Christmas himself. 

A massive thank you to Gemma Skinner for organizing the Grotto and making sure Santa will be
there to spread holiday cheer!

Amazing Prizes up for Grabs!
There will also be plenty of festive fun for all the family to enjoy with some amazing prizes up for
grabs across the Raffle, Tombola & Kids Tombola, plus we will have a selection of Hampers up for

auction.
Amongst the prizes are Henley Festival Tickets, an M&S Luxury Christmas Hamper & real Christmas
Tree. The children have now received their 3 raffle ticket books to sell to friends & family at £1 per

ticket so make sure you don’t miss out on the chance to win big!

We are now only days away from the annual Christmas Fayre, a firm
favourite with the children & one of the biggest fundraising events for the PTA,

which makes your support so important! Huge thanks to Paul Burton & Ali
Sinfield for leading the organisation of this wonderful event!

Parents’ Mixer Event!
Take a well earned rest from parenting & raise a

glass at our Parents’ Mixer Event. This is your
opportunity to meet other school parents & the

PTA. Plus a night off bedtime! 
Wednesday 27th November 7pm at The Bull

Cash Bar & Nibbles





thebeautyroom_wargrave
68 HIGH STREET, WARGRAVE, RG10 8BY

Proud sponsors of the
Robert Piggott Infant & Junior School PTA

Christmas Fayre 2024

Nestled in the heart of the village of Wargrave
The Beauty Room; your new go-to for a self-care

escape.
Offering: expert skincare, luxury & intimate

treatments, beauty gifts and more. Keep your eyes
peeled, and get ready to feel your best…

DISCOVER THE NEW BEAUTY SPOT 
COMING TO WARGRAVE. 

OPENING SOON!



Lorraine Sellwood, Financial Adviser from
Eight is pleased to sponsor the Christmas
Fayre for a second year!

In support of Robert Piggott Schools

CHRISTMAS
GIVEAWAY
Our winner will be drawn and contacted via email

following the Christmas Fayre
SCAN HERE TO ENTER

£100 AMAZON VOUCHER

https://w
kf.m

s/4fIF4b2

https://wkf.ms/4fIF4b2



